
With Tết (Vietnamese New Year) just around the corner, we are delighted to
invite you to support one of the school’s long standing community partners,
Operation Smile, by purchasing a set of beautifully designed ‘lucky money’
envelopes.

Operation Smile transform children’s lives by performing free cleft lip and
palate surgery on children from low income families in Vietnam as well as
globally.  When left untreated, this condition can result in difficulties with eating, breathing and speaking, in addition
to which, they also often need to deal with social issues such as not being accepted by their peers and communities.

Operation Smile are committed to long term medical care and have established year-round
treatment centres as well as implementing educational programmes to address the stigma
associated with this condition.  They also provide medical training to local doctors and contribute
medical equipment and supplies where needed.

Your purchase will contribute to this important and life changing work.

There are two different sets of cards with the themes of Freedom and Happiness.

- Freedom: 01 pack has 10 envelopes, price: VND 35,000/pack
- Happiness: 01 pack has 08 envelopes, price: VND 30,000/pack

Payment can be made either via bank transfer or cash on delivery.

To place your order please either click here to access the “Operation Smile Vietnam” fan page or, contact them on
their Zalo Hotline at 090 211 0550

Shipment of the cards will be from the 22nd December 2021.

https://www.operationsmile.org/
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1wjsrC9fyGbYazGq2SaQk7p7vzH6cf1Ej/view?usp=sharing
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1qnyU_NkAFqvgbGc6Kb4Ed1KLT0-LWkPT/view?usp=sharing
https://www.facebook.com/operationsmilevietnam

